
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
November 12th, 2021 
 
 
To Our Valued Customers:  
 
Over the last couple of weeks, the Canadian Supply Chain has experienced very serious and 
unprecedented disruptions. These are ongoing issues that are affecting transportation and 
logistics.   
 
As a result of the capacity challenges, effective November 15th, 2021 Clarke Transport Inc., will 
be implementing a temporary Capacity Surcharge of $1,500 that will apply to all intermodal 
shipments of 40 – 53 linear feet or greater that originate in British Columbia and are heading to 
Ontario or Quebec.  
 
If you require further information, please do not hesitate to contact your Clarke Transport 
representative.  
  
As always, Clarke Transport Inc. appreciates your business and continued support. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Clarke Transport Inc. 
 


